
Reminder About Street Parking 

We understand that residents occasionally have guests who need to park on the 

street. Short-term parking for a few hours is acceptable. However, habitual or 

overnight street parking is not allowed. For overnight guests, please use one of the 

designated parking pads throughout the neighborhood. 

The Board is aware that ongoing street parking has become a concern and is 

actively working on long-term solutions. In the meantime, a new policy is being 

developed that may include towing for repeat violations. 

Thank you for helping keep our streets clear and our neighborhood safe and 

accessible. 

 


